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RENTAL ASSISTANCE DEMONSTRATION PROGRAM (RAD) 
RESIDENT MEETING 

9/24/2025 

Dear Munro Manor Residents: 

We are pleased to announce that Munro Manor has been accepted into the Rental Assistance 
Demonstration Program (RAD)! 

You are invited to a resident meeting about KCHA’s plans to convert Munro Manor’s primary source of 
federal funding from the Public Housing program to Section 8 rental assistance under the RAD 
program. 

MEETING INFORMATION 

 Date: Wednesday, October 8, 2025 

Time: 1:00 PM - 2:00 PM 

Location: Munro Manor Community 
Room - 630 S. 152nd St., Burien, WA 
98148 

There will be pizza! 

 

We plan to have interpreters for the 
following languages:  

 

 Русский (Russian) 
 Español (Spanish) 

 

 

 

 

 

If you can’t attend this meeting, we will hold a webinar next month to talk about the same information.  

We encourage you to come to the resident meetings to learn more about KCHA’s plans for your 
building and provide feedback. 

For translation of this notice contact your Resident Service Coordinator, Traci Abedrabbo 206-315-
4376. 
 
For more information visit KCHA’s RAD Project webpage: 
https://www.kcha.org/residents/radp 
 
 

 




